
 

CEO     Headteacher 
Dame Alice Hudson    Mr Mark Bedford 

 
Twyford Church of England High School 
Twyford Crescent  |  Acton  |  London  |  W3 9PP  |  t: (0)20 8752 0141 

e: office@twyford.ealing.sch.uk  |  w: www.twyford.org.uk 
 
The Twyford Church of England Academies Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales.  

Registered Number: 07648968 | Registered Office: Twyford C of E High School, Twyford Crescent, Acton, London W3 9PP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REVIEW OF RESULTS (RoR) - GCSE 
 
 
Following the publication of exam results on Thursday 22nd August 2024 there a number of options 
that are available. If an individual is unhappy with the result and believes there has been a mistake, 
then the following pathways may be explored. Your grade breakdown can be found on Go4 Schools 
and grade boundaries on the exam board websites. 
Candidate consent is required for service 1, 2 and 2P as grades can go down as well as up. This 
process is known as a Review of Result (RoR). 
 

Service 1.  A clerical recheck that all the paper has been marked and all the marks have been 
recorded and added up correctly. Deadline Monday 16th September 2024. 
 
Service 2.   A review of marking to ensure the mark scheme has been applied properly and a 
clerical check. Deadline Monday 16th September 2024. 
 
Service 2P. A priority review of marking, available with Edexcel papers only. Deadline 
Wednesday 28th August 2024. 
 

It is also possible to get access to exam scripts (ATS). 
 

 
Cost at GCSE Level, per unit/component/paper:  
Service 1 – Edexcel £14, OCR 118, AQA £9.50, WJEC £11 
Service 2 - Edexcel £49, OCR £64, AQA £44, WJEC £40 
Service 2P - Edexcel £56, 
Photocopy of script - Edexcel £2 OCR £2, AQA £2 WJEC £2 
 
Where a RoR means a change in the overall qualification grade the fee will be refunded. 
 
In order to make a RoR you must see Miss Dean in person. She will be available in school on Friday 
23rd August between 10am and 1pm and again from Wednesday 28th August by appointment as 
school has restarted. You and your parent/carer will need to sign the candidate consent form and 
make payment before the RoR is made. Please bring the correct money/separate cheques for each 
request. It is not available on Parentpay. 
 
Certificates for students who leave Twyford Post16 are available from school reception during 
opening hours from the first Friday in the January after they leave. Students who stay at Twyford Sixth 
Form will receive their certificates at the Awards Evening in the December after their A levels. In both 
cases we will hold them for 12 months after which they are destroyed and new copies would need to 
be bought direct from the exam boards. 
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